
February 14, 2019 

 

House Committee on Energy and Environment 

Sabrina Dunsworth, Committee Assistant 

RE: HB2509 

 

To the Committee 

I stand in opposition to HB2509, ban on single use bags. 

Let us have paper and let us have plastic; let us have corn-based, cotton or hemp. I am the only one 

qualified to choose the right bag for me, even if it means 100% virgin bleached paper.  

I don’t give consent to this market intervention.  

Please oppose this anti-choice bill. 

 

Best Regards, 

Karen Darnell 

HD18, SD9, CD5 


